
 

SELWYN COLLEGE SOCIAL DISTANCING AND FACE COVERING POLICY 

Whilst not in itself a guarantee against the spread of Covid-19, social distancing and wearing a face 

covering when appropriate can help reduce the risk. 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

1. When moving around, keep your distance where you can – outdoors as well as indoors.  Stay 

at least 1m apart wherever possible, but it is less of an issue outdoors or when contact is just in 

passing. 

2. When meeting, do so outdoors if possible.  If you meet indoors, do so in well-ventilated rooms 

and stay at least 1m apart from others. 

3. When mixing in student accommodation, make sure rooms are well ventilated and stay at least 

1m apart where possible. 

FACE COVERINGS 

1. Required (unless you have an agreed exemption): 

 Carry a face covering with you at all times. 

 Put on your face covering before you enter College through the main gate when it is 

locked (you do not need to when it is open). 

 Face coverings must be worn when entering internal areas, including dining and bar 

areas, until you are seated. 

 If you are indoors with other people, e.g. in an office or a meeting or a supervision, then 

if everyone agrees, face coverings do not need to be worn.  Other mitigations such as 

distancing and ventilation must be in place in those circumstances. 

2. Not Required: 

 When you are outside. 

 When you are eating or drinking. 

 When you are in a room on your own, e.g. a student study-bedroom, or an office. 

If someone asks you to wear a face covering, we also ask you to do so as a courtesy unless you 

have an exemption. 

Thank you for your co-operation in helping to keep Selwyn as safe as possible. 

Our aim is to be considerate of others for the good of all. 
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